
Barsa Mike 

From: Barsa Mike

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2008 12:54 PM

To: 'keri.pleasant@us.army.mil'

Subject: Request for Information Regarding WRAMC - Forest Glen Annex Radiological Commodities 
Usage?
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Hi Keri, 
  
My name is Mike Barsa and I’m with Cabrera Services. I actually worked with you briefly about two years ago 
regarding a similar request. We’re currently working for USACE on another historical site assessment to support 
BRAC activities at the Forest Glen Annex of Walter Reed Army Medical Center in Silver Spring, MD, and I was 
directed to look into the possibility that Army Materiel Command (more specifically, the DOD Low Level Rad 
Waste Team and/or AMC Historian/Safety Office) may have information, inventories, documentation, etc. 
regarding any radiological materials usage at any of the buildings there. I seem to recall when we looked into 
documentation like this two years ago for the HSA for the Main Post area of Walter Reed Army Medical Center 
that we didn’t turn up anything terribly useful, but I just figured I should at least explore the possibility. 
  
Thanks! 
-Mike Barsa 
  
MICHAEL W. BARSA 
Project Scientist 
CABRERA SERVICES, INC. 
103 E. Mount Royal Ave, Suite 2B 
Baltimore, MD 21202 
Phone: 410-332-8177, Ext. 35 
Fax: 410-332-8183 
mbarsa@cabreraservices.com 
  

 
  



Barsa Mike 

From: Barsa Mike

Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2008 1:05 PM

To: 'foia-amc@hqamc.army.mil'

Subject: Request for Information Regarding WRAMC - Forest Glen Annex Radiological Commodities 
Usage?
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9/2/2008

My name is Mike Barsa and I’m with Cabrera Services. We’re currently working for USACE on an historical site 
assessment to support BRAC activities at the Forest Glen Annex of Walter Reed Army Medical Center in Silver 
Spring, MD, and I was directed to look into the possibility that Army Materiel Command (more specifically, the 
DOD Low Level Rad Waste Team and/or AMC Historian/Safety Office) may have information, inventories, 
documentation, etc. regarding any radiological materials usage at any of the buildings there. I seem to recall when 
we looked into documentation like this two years ago for the HSA for the Main Post area of Walter Reed Army 
Medical Center that we didn’t turn up anything terribly useful, but I just figured I should at least explore the 
possibility. 
  
MICHAEL W. BARSA 
Project Scientist 
CABRERA SERVICES, INC. 
103 E. Mount Royal Ave, Suite 2B 
Baltimore, MD 21202 
Phone: 410-332-8177, Ext. 35 
Fax: 410-332-8183 
mbarsa@cabreraservices.com 
  

 
  


